PETER SHUMLIN

Governor
State of Vermont
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
October 13, 2011
Ed Amidon
499 Popple Dungeon Road

Charlotte, VT 05445

Dear Ed,

It is my pleasure to appoint you Chair of the Valuation Appeals Board. ThlS appointment
will become effective immediately.

This is an important Board and 1 appreciate you serving in this capacity and for your
commitment to Vermont.

Sincerely,

¥ Peter Shumlin
Governor

PS/ss

Cc: Mary Peterson, Tax Commissioner
Bill Johnson, Director, Property Valuation and Review
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